
 

 

Virtual Road Trip:  

Charting New Territory:  

Building our Statewide Oral Health Plan in the COVID Era  

The NH Oral Health Coalition is planning virtual meetings throughout the state to 

update the NH Oral Health Plan. Dentistry is evolving rapidly in response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  New technologies and clinical practices are emerging, which 

should be discussed in view of the Oral Health Plan.   

✓ Participants will review the priorities, objectives, and strategies outlined in 

the Plan and provide information about their current oral health projects 

and strategies.  

✓ Information gathered will be used to inform the development of an update 

to the Plan to guide the state over the next five years.   

The overview section of these meetings will be the same, but regional issues will 

differ with each session.  Sign-up for the session coming to the North Country! 

 

Session 3: Focusing on the North Country 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 

11:30 AM - 1:00 PM 

 

Register Online: https://bit.ly/NorthCountry-OralHealthPlan 

For more information email info@nhoralhealth.org or call 603-415-5550. 

Access the NH Oral Health Plan: https://nhoralhealth.org/blog/nh-oral-health-plan/ 
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